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“Today, President Biden has the opportunity to highlight to the American people some of the critical and 
innovative transportation programs included in the historic Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) that he signed last 
November,” said David Straus, Executive Director of the Association for Commuter Transportation (ACT). “On 
behalf of ACT and the entire Transportation Demand Management (TDM) community, I look forward to more 
Americans learning about exciting BIL programs such as the Congestion Relief Program and Carbon Reduction 
Program, to name a few, and continue to support the President and Congressional efforts to move a climate 
focused reconciliation bill that promotes a more efficient, safe, and healthy U.S. transportation system for all 
people.” 

 

ABOUT ACT 
The Association for Commuter Transportation is the premier organization and leading advocate for commuter 
transportation and transportation demand management (TDM) professionals.  ACT strives to create an efficient 
multimodal transportation system by empowering the people, places, and organizations working to advance 
TDM in order to improve the quality of life of all commuters, enhance the livability of communities, and 
stimulate economic activity. 
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